Ward boundary review - Greater Dandenong City Council - Response Submission
Donna and Robert Murden - Bangholme - 18 March 2024, 02:42 pm

From: donna murcen [

Sent: Monday, 18 March 2024 2:42 PM

To: Submissions - Greater Dandenong City ward boundary review 2024

Subject: NO TO DEVELOPMENT OF FURTHER INDUSTRIAL IN BANGHOLME GREEN WEDGE
Attachments: greater dandenong revue.pdf

You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise
the sender and know the content is safe.

This email and attachments is to condemn the proposed action of the Ward Review and also the further
industrialisation of the Green Wedge around our homes at Palm Lake Willow Lodge.

Many of the people living here are elderly and ill, no thanks to the current pollution we are exposed to on
a daily basis. The recent Paint Factory fire is a perfect example and we live next door to it, along with the
chicken farm, crematorium and Melbourne sewerage.

We all bought our homes in here in good faith and now this is what we are left with

NO TO REZONING AND NO TO FURTHER INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT UNLESS YOU WANT TO BUY
EVERYONE HERE OUT AT THE CURRENT VALUE OF OUR HOMES, MINE IS BRAND NEW, AS ARE MANY
OTHERS,

Sincerely
Disgruntled resident Donna and Robert Murden
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Email: i vec.vic.gov.au

Dear Committee ,

As a resident of Palm Lake Resort Willow Lodge in Bangholme I strongly support
Model 2.

Palm Lake Resort is a collection of approximately 400 homes and 600 residents in
the Bangholme Green Wedge. Keysborough South Ward represents our community
of interest, being united with other residents that live in the Bangholme and
Keysborough South Green Wedge.

We have previously fought attempts for our land to be taken out of the Green
Wedge and be rezoned industrial.

So, Model 1, where we would be in a ward with the Dandenong South Industrial
Area makes absolutely no sense - it is both repugnant and illogical.

Model 2 is very similar to the ward arrangement we have at the moment. Willow
Lodge and the Greater Dandenong Green Wedge more broadly should stay in
Keysborough South Ward and away from the Dandenong South Industrial Area.

Model 2 is the sensible way to go.

SIGNED: ;

name _DONNA - CATL  MUKDERD .

Address:

—

ANG VO LME 317135

Date: 18 March 2024
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Email: GreaterDandenong.WardReview@vec.vic.gov.au

Dear Committee ,

As a resident of Palm Lake Resort Willow Lodge in Bangholme I strongly support
Model 2.

Palm Lake Resort is a collection of approximately 400 homes and 600 residents in
the Bangholme Green Wedge. Keysborough South Ward represents our community
of interest, being united with other residents that live in the Bangholme and
Keysborough South Green Wedge.

We have previously fought attempts for our land to be taken out of the Green
Wedge and be rezoned industrial.

So, Model 1, where we would be in a ward with the Dandenong South Industrial
Area makes absolutely no sense - it is both repugnant and illogical.

Model 2 is very similar to the ward arrangement we have at the moment. Willow

Lodge and the Greater Dandenong Green Wedge more broadly should stay in
Keysborough South Ward and away from the Dandenong South Industrial Area.

Model 2 is the sensible way to go.
SIGNED: _

Name: (7\0 Aecrka DwAh) MUQij\J

pdtrss: _

Bavguvo

Date: 18 March 2024
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